
 

Safe 

We’ve had a lot of trips recently and 
wanted to thank the parents that have 
come along as you are a vital part in 
keeping the children safe when we are 
out and about! 

Did you know? Before every trip, a lot of 
hard work goes into ensuring the trip is a 
success with safety as a priority. Pre-
visits are conducted and a detailed risk 
assessment is completed. Miss Buckley 
has had additional training and signs off 
all risk assessments (she is our Educa-
tional Visits Co-ordinator) and Miss Snow 
has the final sign off as Head of School.  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

Headteacher's sticker in our Reward  As-

sembly this morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Learning  

Year 5 took their learning outside this 

week (and got rather muddy in the 

process!). They took on the role as the 

Roman Army and as such were able to 

understand more the impact this 

would have had on 

Britain and the Celts.  

More of our learning 

experiences can be 

found on our X page: 

https://x.com/

CISBOJTPA 

 

10th February—Y4 Trip to Lamorbey Park 

11th February—Safer Internet Day 

13th February— Y6 Trip to British Muse-

um  

14th February—Break up for Half Term 

(3.30pm) 

17th-21st February– Half Term 

24th February—Back to School 

1st March—St David’s Day (Wear blue/

yellow) 

Happy 

Congratulations to our Boys’ and Girls’ 
Football Teams who won their matches 
this week against Bishop 
Ridley and Red Hill.  

As always, we are very 
proud of you! 

 

Mrs Harbor has also been busy reading 
through and selecting the ’Happiness 
Heroes’. Congratulations to the following 
children who have been selected:  

Year 3: Olivia, Freya, Jessica & Emily H 

Year 4: Elodie, Archie & Evie 

Year 5: Ella, Abbie, Faye & William F 

Year 6: Florence M, Thomas, Florence L 
& Blythe 

 

  

Special Educational Needs—Dyslexia 

Sometimes parents speak to us with 
regards to concerns that their child 
has dyslexia. If you have these con-
cerns please speak to your child’s 
class teacher in the first instance. If 
you have these concerns or your child 
has a diagnosis, you can help at home 
by: 

1. Post routine charts 

2. Use visual timers 

3. Give clear, concise directions 

4. Employ multi-sensory learning 

5. Teach emotional regulation  

6. Develop phonological aware-

ness 

7. Play games for phonemic 

awareness 

8. Foster their interest and 

strengths 

9. Read aloud to your child  

More information can be found here: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/
articles/z6mts4j 

Message from Miss Snow 

Happy Number Day! The children looked great in their number attire 
today and enjoyed the Maths activities in the hall organised by Mr    
Bevan. Sponsorship money has  started to come in (thank-you!). 
Please can this be brought in by next Wednesday (Cash in a named 

envelope). All monies raised will be split equally between the NSPCC and the 
school.  Year 6 have had assessments this week. We are ensuring the children are 
prepared for the Key Stage 2 SATS in May. The progress since the last assess-
ments before Christmas has been fantastic. All the staff involved are extremely 
proud of their resilience, hard work and positive attitude. Keep it up Year 6! 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday.  
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Kindness Child absent! 
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